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Community Advisory Committee (CAC)

The Community Advisory Council (CAC) met at Trillium Behavioral Health on
Monday, February 27. There were several issues in our transition to the new
meeting place. The food was late, due to it being delivered to the wrong location.
One member had significant challenges getting to the meeting and we will
arrange for her to take RideSource from now on. Several members mistakenly
went to the old location (despite receiving directions and reminders.) The March
meeting should be much smoother.

Debi Farr gave the Trillium report. She distributed a Trillium fact sheet that is used
when meeting with legislators. There was a discussion regarding the budget
shortfall.

Rick Kincade gave the CAP update. They are reviewing their charter. They are
developing a medical team management and pain management education plan
for consumers, providers, and the communities. They will bring the plan back to
CAC for review.

Dr. Thomas Wuest gave a presentation on Trillium Quality Measures. He
discussed the various rating standards as well as highlighting that Trillium is the
only CCO to have received NCOA status.



Jennifer Webster gave an update about Project Plunge, the summer
swimming program for Trillium families. Project Plunge 2.0 is a pilot that
was created to promote physical activity for 9 — 14 year olds in the summer.
The Lane County Public Health’s Prevention Division is working with Eugene
Parks and Recreation on this project. Eugene Parks and Rec have their
marketing department on board to advertise the Echo Hollow Pool passes
(10 visit passes for $5.00) to their neighborhood families. Money for the
pilot will be funded by left over funds from the Project Plunge 2016.



